
LIBRARY OF CONGRESS 

Congressional Relations Office 

February 2, 2018 

The Honorable Tim Kaine 
United States Senate 
231 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Senator Kaine: 

I write in response to an inquiry from your constituent, Mr. Bill Halpin, regarding Library of 
Congress resources for the commemorative observance of Irish American Heritage Month. I 
recently checked in with the Library's curators, who are making good progress on the new 
resource guide and images of Irish American materials the Library plans to post on its 
website. The Library also plans to make this a feature on our homepage, loc.gov, in March 2018. 

I hope Mr. Halpin finds this information helpful. I appreciate your contacting me for assistance 
with this matter. Please do not hesitate to reach out to me again should you need additional 

information or assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen Ott 
Director 

101 Independence Avenue, SE Washington, DC 20540-1030 


